

Acting Branch Coordinator of the Urban Economy Branch

Dr. Joan Clos

to:

all.habitat

17-01-2016 07:49 AM

Sent by:

owner-unchsgigiri@unhabitat.org

Hide Details

From: "Dr. Joan Clos" <OED@unhabitat.org>

To: all.habitat@unhabitat.org.

Sent by: owner-unchsgigiri@unhabitat.org

1 Attachment



2016-01-17073726.png



United Nations Human Settlements Programme P.O. Box 30030, Nairobi 00100, KENYA Tel: +254-20 7625555 OED@unhabitat.org

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

All UN-Habitat Staff

Reference:

From:

Dr. Joan Clos

**Executive Director** 

**UN-Habitat** 

Date:

14 January 2016

Subject:

Acting Branch Coordinator of the Urban Economy Branch

Following the separation of Mr. Gulelat Kebede, I have appointed Mr. Marco Kamiya as the Acting Branch Coordinator of the Urban Economy Branch. Marco will serve in this capacity until the recruitment of the new Branch Coordinator is completed.

I request all staff members who previously reported to Gulelat to revise their reporting lines accordingly.

I count on your full support to Marco in this role.

Best regards